
Concern that parent is  unsafe to care for infant whilst awaiting Court 
decision/date for ICO

Urgent face to face discussion with Social Worker/CSC at hospital with parent (s) 
and SG Team and On-Call Manager.

Plan – Section 20

NoYes

Escalate to CSC & Manager if declined

PPO

Yes
Needs 
NICU

No

PPO

Medical assessment by paediatrician to determine 
appropriate place of care

Yes

If Client withdraws 
consent - PPO

Inform SG Team to 
chase  Court date

PPO

No

Can we have Foster carer 
on ward

Yes No

Mother to stay with baby & CSC to fund 
HCA/MCA to provide 1-2-1 care for baby on 
maternity ward

BABY NOT MEDICALLY FIT FOR DISCHARGE


